
Good evening, Warrior Families, 

This is Julie Finley, Assistant Principal, with your Sunday Call Out 

• Thank you for an awesome first week of school, we are excited at the great things OFHS will 
accomplish this year.  As a reminder, be on time to class as tardies will begin to count on 
Monday, also please remain in dress code daily as detentions are being given for any 
student out of dress code, also beginning on Monday. 

• There will be a golf meeting in room 328 on Monday after school for all boys and girls that 
are trying out for the Osceola Golf team. Attendance is mandatory. 

• There will be a mandatory informational meeting in the media center on Tuesday, August 
20th at 2:00PM for anyone interested in playing softball this year. 

• A freshman class meeting will be held, Wednesday, August 21st at 2pm in Ms. Martino’s 
room, room 220. 

• There is ONE final chance to appear in the yearbook, seniors!  Anyone graduating in 2025 or 
during this school year needs to sign up for an appointment on September 12th here at 
school. The link is on the school website. Sign up now to make sure you get the appointment 
time you want.  This will be the last chance for seniors. If you have questions, email Mrs. 
Deatley at deatleyr@pcsb.org 

• The Osceola Bowling team still has a few spots open for both the girl's and boy's teams.  If 
interested, please contact coach Foss at fossjo@pcsb.org. 

• The Speech and Debate Honors Society and Competitive team will have its first meeting on 
Thursday, August 22nd in the College and Career Center.  If you are a returning member or if 
you would like to learn about the Honors society or competitive team, please attend.  We 
look forward to seeing you there. 

• Osceola varsity football team takes on Indian Rocks Christian school this Friday at 7 PM at 
Indian Rocks. 

• Our JV football team plays at home Wednesday at 6:30pm vs. Boca Ciega.  

• We have two home Volleyball games this week, Monday against Countryside and Thursday 
against Largo, come out and support our Lady Warriors. 

• The OFHS Advanced Treble Chorus will be performing at the first school board meeting on 
Wednesday, August 21st  at 10:30 am. 

• For safety and security reasons, all students driving to school MUST purchase a hanging tag. 
Students MUST Park in their assigned spot. If a student needs to report an issue, please 
come to the front office. 

• The First Future Business Leaders of America (FBLA) meeting will be held on Wednesday, 
August 28th After school in the media center at 2pm. All students interested in joining this 
year please attend to learn more about becoming a member!  
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• We will be hosting Back to School night on August 27th from 6-8pm.  This is a great 
opportunity for you to experience your students schedule and meet with teachers.  We are 
excited to see you all here for this event, it will not count for meeting credit. 

• National English Honor's Society Application is open for all 10th grade Students and up in an 
advanced English course - English 3 Honors or equivalent or higher. Applications Close 
promptly at 1:45 P.M. August 28th. Please see the website or QR codes around school. 

• The swim and dive team have an upcoming spirit night at Chipotle on August 26th. 

• Parents remember that the safest and best drop off and pick up location for students is the 
south car circle located off 94th Ave. 

Thank you again for a great first week back.  Enjoy the remainder of your weekend, stay safe, and We 
are Osceola, Home of Academic Success, and Warrior P.R.I.D.E. 

 


